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Studies have shown 
that children can 
lose up to 25% of 
their reading and 
math skills over the 
summer. 
 
Read a book and 
complete a math 
workbook with your 
child this summer 
to help keep their 
skills sharp! 
 
 

 

THANK YOU! 
 

Horizon PTO would like to thank 
everyone who supported our yearlong 
events by volunteering, participating 
and/or contributing.  We would also like 
to thank Dr. Gehrig, Horizon teachers and 
staff for their continuous support in all our 
events.  We are unable to fundraise or 
coordinate our many activities without 
your help.  
 

We had a very successful year and plan to 
have many more!!! 
 

Walk-A-Ton 
 

Mrs. Burhan's class won a pizza party 
with $463.00 in donations.  Mrs. Frazier 
and Mrs. Klopping's classes were close 
behind!  The following students won a free 
book at the May book fair for highest 
donations at their grade level : 
 

Kindergarten Cailyn Carnell   
1st Grade Brian Hilton   
2nd Grade (tie) Mia DelaRiva  
 Eliga Kramer   
3rd Grade Brandon Zabadal    
4th Grade Trent DelaRiva   
5th Grade Jordan Anderson   
6th Grade Paige O'Connor   
 

159 students participated in the 2008 PTO 
Walk-A-Thon and raised $4,934.  Thanks 
to all the students for walking!  The 6th 
graders made ecology related signs that 
brightened the walk route...Thank you 6th 
graders!  The money raised will be used to 
fund allocation requests at our May PTO 
meeting.   
 

Earth Day Bags 
 

The students all decorated paper grocery 
bags from Jewel on Stearns Road in 
Bartlett.  To see some Horizon decorated 
grocery bag pictures go to:   
www.earthdaybags.org.  Hopefully, you 
had a chance to see the artwork in person 
over the Earth Day Weekend, Horizon has 
a lot of very talented artists! 

 

Family Movie Night 
 

The rain and thunderstorms didn't stop 
us, the show went on!  With the smell of 
fresh popcorn in the air, students and their 
families watched Mr. Magorium's Wonder 
Emporium.  A good time was had by all, 
candy and beverages were available for 
sale.  A power tool was raffled off, as well 
as a Spirit Wear T-shirt!  Thanks to all that 
volunteered!   
 

Shop for Stratford 
 

Thank you to all who turned in receipts for 
this program. It is finished for this school 
year and we earned $500. 
 

Please start saving your mall receipts 
again in August so we can get a head start 
for next year. 
 

BoxTops 
 

Thank you again for making this a great 
school year!  You helped Horizon earn 
over $800 just for collecting box tops!  
Please remember that this is a year-round 
fundraiser, so don't forget to ask your 
family, friends, and neighbors to collect 
box tops year-round.  Have a great 
summer!  If you have any questions or 
comments, please call Maura at (630) 830-
0301 or mauracontreras@hotmail.com 

 
Market Day 
 
Our final Market Day sale for this school 
year is MONDAY,  JUNE 2nd at 5:15 p.m. 
in the gym.  Please help us reach our year 
end goal of $ 3,000.00 by placing an order 
today!   Stock -up for summer!!  
Remember, if you run low of any items; 
visit the Market Day store in Wood Dale! 
 

This is the final sale for the school year so 

ALL orders must be picked-up, nothing 

can be held in the freezer. 

 

Next PTO Meeting 

Who: 

Everyone Welcomed 

Where:   

Horizon Elementary 

 

When:   

May 13, 2008 

 

Time:   

6:30 p.m. 

 

Fund allocation 

approvals will be 

held during this 

meeting.  
  


